
NOTICE FROM THE KANSAS STATE BOARD OF NURSING (KSBN) - Kansas APRN’s, please
read the following notice on our website regarding updates on APRN Changes.
https://ksbn.kansas.gov

What is KANNalert?  KSBN is proud to announce a free notification service available to licensed
nurses in Kansas. For more information on the KANNalert program please visit
https://ksbn.kansas.gov/kannalert/ - Please do not reply to this email, as we are not able to respond
to messages sent to this address.  
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